MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council
FROM: Don Bland, Chief Animal Services Officer @\
DATE: December 7, 2022

SUBJECT:  Clarification Memo for Item #02 — Authorize negotiation and execution of an amendment
to the interlocal agreement with Travis County

On the December 8, 2022, City Council agenda, Item #2, for the Mayor and Council's consideration to
authorize negotiation and execution of an interlocal agreement with Travis County, needs clarification.

In the backup Recommendation for Council Action (RCA) document, the Posting Language states:
Authorize negotiation and execution of an amendment to the interlocal agreement with Travis County for
the City’s provision of animal services, for a 12-month term beginning October 1, 2022, in an amount not
to exceed $2,500,000 to be paid to the City.

Under the Additional Backup Information portion of the RCA, the dollar amount listed ($657,995) is
incorrect and needs to be removed. The $2,5000,000 in the posting language is the correct amount.

Should there be additional questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office.

CC:  ACM Hayden-Howard
Anne Morgan



